
Dear Chief, -

I

letter of June 29, xxx

of a school on the Thund[?]

In reply I beg to G.C.H.

your letter to Commissioner Graham, and had

to give the matter full consideration, and to am

an explanation. If you desire to see him, there

be no objection to your visiting Regina at a time to

arranged by Mr. Graham

Yours truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.Chief Thunderchild,

Thunderchild's Reserve,

Mervin P.O.  Saak.

e

- 7 July 1920
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